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Noting paper by the Secretariat to the Executive Committee on the use of the Permanent 
Conference website (website analytics) 

 

 

The permanent Conference website has been operating since April 2015. This report provides 

information on the use of the permanent Conference website.  

The Secretariat submitted a noting paper in July 2015 to the previous Committee which informed 

the Committee on the website use since it was launched.  

This report reflects on the time period ranging from July to December 2015. There has been a 

significant increase in the number of visits since July 2015. The website has been visited nearly 2800 

times. The picture below gives an overview of the number of visits; page views; downloads etc.  

 

 

  



ICDPPC: Meeting paper for December 2015 Executive Committee meeting 

The picture below lists the pages that have been visited the most and number of page views.  
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The picture below gives a detailed presentation on member countries that have visited the website. 

 

 

The pie diagram below gives a break down on the number of visits based on continents.  
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